
Notification from EPA in relation to W0304-01 Packaging Laundry Limited 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please review the attached notification. Any response should be submitted to 
licensing@epa.ie.

EPA Correspondence Ref# LACT00004755 S52 Notice.

Please note that there is no requirement to acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.

 

Yours faithfully,

Environmental Protection Programme

Office of Environmental Sustainability

Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 24-02-2020

To: Irish Water

From: noreply Reply
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